Invitation To Volunteer For The MCITTA Board 
 
2022 MCITTA Board Election– Period Of Service 2023 To 2024
 
MCITTA Elected Board Positions
Chairman of the Board
Assistant Chairman of the Board
Financial Officer
Executive Administrative Officer
Member At Large
      Current terms for the elected members of the MCITTA Board are ending in 2022.  Pursuant to the MCITTA By Laws Article 2.05, this notice to all MCITTA members asks for member volunteers to serve as a Board member for the next term.  The duties and responsibilities for Board positions are found in the MCITTA By Laws which are posted on the MCITTA web site.  MCITTA is blessed to have a great many members who have the talent and dedication to fill these Board positions.  As we go into 2022, the Board members carry on the tradition established 19 years ago which dedicated MCITTA as a fraternal organization of Marine Corps Interrogator-Translators.   MCITTA exists for those who served in the Interrogator Translator Teams of the United States Marine Corps.  Kindly contact me directly by 3/14/2022 at oday20@earthlink.net to indicate your desire to be nominated to a 2023-2024 MCITTA Board position.  Following the end of nomination recruitment, the current MCITTA Board Of Directors will begin deliberation and recommend a 2023-2024 Board slate to the membership for confirmation vote at the 2022 Gathering Business meeting in Boston.
Semper Fi!
Jim Tortorici, MCITTA Chairman of the Board

